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Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1, point 4 of the Act of 20 July 2017 – Water Law (Dz. U./Journal of Laws/ of 2017, item 

1566) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on Inland Navigation (Dz. U./Journal of Laws/ of 2001 

No. 5, item 43) the Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk informs that:  

 
from 8 to 27 June 2022 on the waterway of Elbląski Canal System will take place an event on water called "I 
Flis Kanałem Elbląskim 2022" (1st Timber Rafting through Elbląski Canal 2022).  
 

• 13 June cruise from Glimny to Miłomłyn 

• 14 June cruise from Miłomłyn to Letnisko Chmielówka 

• 15 June cruise from Chmielówka to Iława 

• 16 June cruise from Iława to Indyjski Peninsula 

• 17 June cruise from Indyjski Peninsula to Miłomłyn 

• 18 June cruise from Miłomłyn to Małdyty 

• 21 June cruise from Małdyty to Buczyniec  

• 22 June cruise from Buczyniec to Jelenie  

• 24 June cruise from Jelenie to Elbląg  
 
The event on the water will be held during daylight hours.  
 
Between 8 and 12 June the construction and launching of rafts will take place at the bridge in Glimny. Please 
exercise caution and be aware of the navigational markings on display. For the duration of the construction 
and launching of the rafts the organiser will put up the navigation signs: A.4 "No passing and overtaking" and 
B.8 "No turning back" at a distance of about 100 m down and upstream. 
 
According to the recommendations, the stopping places between the voyages must not impede the movement 
of other vessels or cause danger to the users of the Elbląg Canal. 
 
We would also like to inform that detailed information on the conditions and possible restrictions on 
navigation on the above-mentioned waterways will be published on an ongoing basis in the daily Fairway 
Information at https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl. 
 
Current notices to skippers are published at: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl.   

 


